COMMUNICATION - C25

ITEM 4

Committee of the Whole (Public Hearing)
September 15, 2020

From: nineea mken_i [N

Sent: Saturday, September 12, 2020 8:32 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] 7553 Islington Holding Inc

Good evening,

I just wanted to take a moment to indicate my feelings, I am a long standing member in the community of
Woodbridge. I want to make it known that I am in disagreement with the building of the apartment complex. I have
supported many of the changes that have occurred over the years. However, I will not be supporting this. I will
definitely be watching the live council meeting on 15/009/2020 for the council's decision.

Thank you,

Crystal McKenzie



